
Web Site Disclaimer 

The information on this web site is for information purpose only, relating to services 
provided at Allergy and Asthma Clinic, PC.   The information is accurate and updated to 
the best of our ability. The information on this web site is not intended to replace the 
advice of your doctor.  Please consult your doctor directly about advice regarding a 
specific medical condition.   This web site does not provide interactive capability; 
therefore, please contact office directly with questions or concerns.  If this is an 
emergency please contact 911. 

Allergy and Asthma Clinic, PC web site has links to various other web sites that we think 
might be useful or of interest to you.   Third party web sites are not controlled by Allergy 
and Asthma Clinic, PC.  We cannot be responsible for and do not endorse the privacy 
practices or the contents of those sites.   Please read the privacy policy of the sites you 
visit.  Links to those web sites do not constitute or imply endorsement by Allergy and 
Asthma Clinic, PC of those web sites or services described on those sites.  

Allergy and Clinic, PC maintains a Facebook presence and uses social media to interact 
with our audience.   Social media is provided by Allergy and Asthma Clinic, PC as a 
public service, and is intended to provide useful and interesting information for the 
patients.  Allergy and Asthma Clinic, PC. is not responsible for any third party 
statements on social media.  There may be links to other sites, but we cannot be 
responsible for and do not endorse the privacy practices or the contents of those sites.  
Links to those sites do not constitute or imply endorsement of those websites or 
services they provide.  Protecting your privacy is very important to us.  The information 
on social media and posts are public.  You can post comments or “like” Allergy and 
Asthma Clinic, PC. or individual entries.   If you comment or click on the “like” button 
personal identifying information will be visible to other Facebook users.  The amount of 
visible personal information will depend on your own Facebook privacy settings. You 
can avoid displaying any personally identifiable information by not posting comments 
and not clicking on the “like” options in Facebook.  Do not disclose any personal health 
material on social media.  To protect your privacy if you have any questions or concerns 
regarding treatment or confidential healthcare information, please call the office directly.   
Social media should not replace the physician patient relationship. Do not contact the 
office by means of social media. Those sites are not checked regularly. Please call the 
office directly with concerns.  Call 911 if there is an emergency.  Please refer to 
Facebook privacy policies for detailed information on their policies.	
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